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28 November 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 9 Assessments 
Further to the recent letter about the Key Stage 3 Assessments, please click here to view 
the lists of topics to support your child’s revision for their Year 9 Assessments. The English 
assessments are next week and you received details of the topics to be revised in my 
previous letter. 
 
This week in tutor time, students have had a week of study skills where they have created 
revision timetables and practised different revision strategies including mapping and use of 
flashcards. By the end of this week, they will all have been given a paper copy of this list of 
topics for revision, alongside the whole school timetable for assessments. The 
assessments take place in usual lesson time, so students need to know which teaching 
group they are in, to be able to identify when the assessment will take place. 
 
Please make a note of these important assessment dates when your child comes home 
with them this week, and speak to your child about them, encouraging them to complete all 
of their homework and revise for these assessments to enable them to perform well and 
achieve marks of which they can be proud. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Mahon 
Vice Principal -Curriculum and Assessment 
 

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/users/cu_revisionhub/ks3/maths/3463EF6CF238A20362BC26A10EC53AE5.pdf

